
 

Circular No. P-48/24       Date: 14.11.2024 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 
Namaskar! 

 

We wish to bring into your kind notice that: 

 

 The students of Class XII, 2024-2025 batch are organizing an                             

‘Unofficial Farewell Party’ on 20/11/2024 (Wednesday) at LE ANTARES,  

DELI BISTRO BAR, South City, Ludhiana. The organizers are charging a 

hefty amount from the students willing to join this event. This is a purely 

unofficial party and the school is not associated with this event. There will be no 

elders to monitor the young students so it may involve safety and security risks.  

 

 It has further been brought to our notice that some students are also planning to 

organize a ‘Vehicle Rally’ on the Southern Bypass Road. The Traffic Police 

Department and District Administration is keeping a strict vigil and there is every 

possibility that the students are caught for indulging in such unlawful and 

dangerous vehicle rallies. If any child is caught indulging in such unlawful 

activity, then his/her Board Roll Number can be withheld by the school 

authorities. 

 

The school has shared the above information with you, and now it is your decision 

whether to allow your wards to be part of such unofficial events and dangerous activities. 

You should explain the risks involved in participations in this event to your wards.  

 

We request your cooperation in instilling strict discipline in your wards for their safety 

and security. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Principal 

 
 
 


